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Dean J . H. Tufts 
Faculty Exchange 

rviy dear Dean Tufts: -

July 17, 192~ 

The B9ard of AQ.I))j-ssions holds monthly meetings. 11he 
appointed members fortlie past year and the number of 
meetings each has attended are as follows: 

Number of meetings from October, 1924 to 
June, 1925 - 6. 

Attendance of appointed members: 

Mr. Gale 
Mr . Goetsch -
Mr. Harvey -
Mr . Judd -
Mr. Miller-
Mr . Mor1ison -
Mr . Schlesinger -
Mr. Slaught -

1 meeting 
2 
4 
0 
1 
2 
0 
0 

The question in my mind is whether we should, without 
taking the question up specifically with each of these 
men, fill.his7'-pl .... ce for the next year with someone else, 
or whether a brief note, calling atte tion to the 
importance of the meetings of the Board and the 
desirability of a fair representation at each 
meeting, with request ror reply as to whether he 
prefers to be relieved, or to continue on the Board 
might be the more diplomatic step to take. 

Vhat is your judgment? 

Recorder-Examiner 
WAP-::-M 
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